The Rome Raiders have been notified that a player from our opponent in our June
14th game has tested positive for Covid-19.

In consultation with the Jefferson County Health Department, we can
communicate that there was no direct exposure to any of the fans in attendance.
Our players are at low risk and have been notified to self-monitor for symptoms
for the next 14 days.

We have notified the Southwest Division of the Land O Lakes that we will be
rescheduling the June 21st game at Merton.

The Rome facilities will continue to be sanitized prior to and following each event.

The Wisconsin Department of Health Services website, www.dhs.wisconsin.gov,
has resources available if interested in more information on COVID-19.
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